
 

 
Traffic Advisory & Construction Notice 

Westside Pump Station Reliability Project Update 
 

  

Description: Upgrades continue at the Westside Pump Station, our all-weather facility that pumps the 
sanitary and stormwater flow from the west side of the City to the Oceanside Treatment Plant for 
treatment. As part of the improvements and modifications to ensure the Westside Pump Station is reliable 
and operationally flexible, we will be bringing redundant electrical power to the site from an existing 
source near Sloat Blvd. and 47th Avenue. The work will require trenching from 47th Avenue, across Sloat 
and down the southside of Sloat to the pump station.  In addition, sidewalk accessibility upgrades will be 
completed at the intersection of 43rd & Sloat and 41st & Sloat.  

 
Contact: SFPUC Communications, (415) 554-3233, ssip@sfwater.org. After hours: Billy Robowski, Anvil 
Builders, (408) 410-6068. 

 
When: The anticipated start date for electrical conduit installation is November 1st, with an expected 
duration of 5 weeks. Weather and/or construction issues may impact the schedule. Workdays and hours 
(weather permitting) are Monday – Friday, 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.  
 
Where: Construction activities will occur near the intersection of 47th Avenue and Sloat, cross Sloat and 
continue south to the pump station. Sidewalk improvements are also planned at 41st & Sloat and 43rd & 
Sloat.  
 
What to expect:  

 TRAFFIC: For public and worker safety, lane restrictions will be required. Signage will be present to direct 
traffic.  We anticipate one-lane of traffic will remain open in all directions.  

 ACCESS: Businesses and residents in the work zone will maintain access to their properties (including 
entries, driveways, garages), although there may be temporary delays 

 PARKING: Parking will be restricted in the work zone. Please see posted signs for exact details 
 NOISE/VIBRATION: While the contractor is required to abide by the City’s noise and vibration ordinances, 

neighbors should expect some noise and limited dust during this work. The project team will work to 
minimize disruption to normal neighborhood activity; however, there will be occasional inconveniences 
due to heavy equipment movement and other construction activities 

 SERVICE: No interruption in sewer service is expected during construction 
 

 
 

 
Si necesita asistencia en español llame 415-554-3289 

Kung kailangan ninyo ng tulong sa Filipino mangyaring tumawag sa (415) 554–3289. 

如果您需要中文協助、請致電 415-554-3289。 

Estimated Completion: The project continues to make headway and the current estimate for completion is 
early 2025. Learn more at SFPUC.org/westsidepump  
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